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Redistricting process in Oregon hijacked by Democrat supermajority 

 

SALEM, Ore. –Representative Shelly Boshart Davis released the following statement 

regarding her attendance at the newly created partisan committee to pass the 

Democrats’ gerrymandered congressional redistricting map.  

“The redistricting process in Oregon is in tatters because of actions from House 

Democrats today. Agreements were broken, a partisan committee has been created. Not 

a single line in this congressional map proposal was changed to be responsive to public 

testimony. 

They have abandoned bipartisanship and collaboration in order to increase Democrats’ 

political gain. This brand-new committee was created to pass these maps that have been 

scrutinized and defined as partisan gerrymandering. This was the predetermined 

outcome for political interests. Not fair representation for Oregonians. 

I won’t contribute to an illegal partisan map by participating in this committee.” 
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